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Executive Board meeting 21 May 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the eighth meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the draft Executive Board Decision on the non-application of the latest 
Commission Decision on the maximum duration for the recourse to non-permanent staff in the Commission 
services. 

The Executive Board discussed the Joint Europol-Eurojust Annual Report 2023. 

The Executive Board took note of the Annual Report 2023 of the Data Protection Officer. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


